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January U, 1983 

City of Grand Junction 
250 North Fifth Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Attentions James 2. Patterson, Jr. 
Utilities 3irector 

Dear Mr. Patterson: 

In answer to your letter dated December 21, 1982, the 
Central Grand Valley Board of Dirsetors voted not to 
increase our existing LAU, but the Board of Directors 
'will acknowledge the City's AU of $5, 68 will be increased 
to 46.33, This will bring our new monthly service charge 
up from 49.45 to *10.10 per month. 

r. Patterson, the Board of Directors want to take this 
opportunity to say ":hank You" for all the help that 
gr. Ralph Starry has given the district in the problems 
WI have had over the last two months, Mr. SterrY. was 
at the Board meeting last night and was of great help to 
the Board on some questions they had with some of our 
customers involved. 

Again, thanks so much. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 

CZNTRAL GRAND VALLEY SAN/TATION DISTRICT 

By: Aith U. Kinder 
Office Xanger 

cot Utilities Department 
Harley Seybold 
'Ralph Stern, 
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